
Wise Use of Credit 
Sara Conner Court 
Hayward, CA 

On February 23  2017, NBP was invited to 
Sara Conner Court to educate attendees 
on the Wise Use of Credit.  

This event was unique in its demographics. 
There were many teens and young adults 
present who were very interested in 
learning more about their finances and 
getting a head start before becoming 
independent. They learned about credit 
scores, credit files, fraud and much more! 
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